
To the Lord Mayor and    Report No. 78/2021 
Members of Dublin City Council   Report of South Central Area Committee   
 
 

 
 
    

 
Breviate of the South Central Area Committee meeting held on the 17th February 2021 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
  
In accordance with standing orders of the Dublin City Council, the Breviate of the meeting of 
the South Central Area Committee held on the 17th February 2021 set out hereunder: - 
 
 
1.) South Central Area Matters   
 

Nomination of 1 Councillor to the New Children’s Hospital Resident’s Project 
Monitoring Committee Consultative Forum. 

 
Order: Councillor Darragh Moriarty was nominated to the New Children’s 
Hospital Residents Project Monitoring Committee. Nomination agreed. 

 
2.) Planning & Property Development Matters 
 

Part VIII for proposed demolition of the former Scoil Eanna and Funeral Home on lands 
bounded by Crumlin Road, Rafter's Road and Rafter's Lane, Crumlin, Dublin 12. 

 
Order: Agreed.  Recommend to Council 

 
 
Councillor Vincent Jackson 
Chairperson 
17th February 2021 
 
Attendance 

 
Members: 
Vincent Jackson, (Chairperson) 
Máire Devine 
Sophie Nicoullaud 
Darragh Moriarty  
Michael Pidgeon, (Vice Chair) 

Michael Watters 
Tina MacVeigh  
Daithí Doolan 
Daithí De Róiste 
Hazel de Nortúin 

 
Cllr. Pat Dunne and Cllr. Tara Deacy also attended 
  

Officers 
Mary Taylor, Director of Services South City 
Bruce Phillips, Local Area Manager 
Kay Noonan Cork, A/Local Area Manager  
Cora Roche, Acting Senior Staff Officer 
David Quearney, A/Assistant Staff Officer  

Niall O’Neill, Area Engineer 
Suzanne White, Executive Planner 
Brian Keaney, Senior Planner 
John O’Hara, Dublin City Planning Officer 


